
 

 
 
 
 

Parents and Carers are warmly invited to our next informal SEND parents’ coffee afternoon 

in school at 2-3pm on Wednesday 23rd November 2022 to introduce the Lincolnshire Parent 

Carer Forum. 

Come along for a chat and to find out what help and support the forum can offer your family 
throughout your parenting journey.  
 
You will also have the chance to find out how your views can make a difference.  
 
Come along on the day to find out more about: - 

 

• The role of Parent Carer Forums. 

• How they can help you. 

• Benefits of joining the forum.   

• What difference they have made. 
   

Those who register on the day will also be eligible to request a FREE Max Card (discount card for 
families with SEND children). 

 
A trained LPCF volunteer will be available for any questions you may have.  
 
I will also be available for support and informal discussions and would love to see you there. ☺ 

Thanks, 

 

Hayley Pycock 

(SENCo) 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please complete the following and return to school as soon as possible (so that we know how many 

biscuits and cakes to order!) 

I/we, the parent/parents of _______________________________, will/will not be attending the 

SEND Parents’ Coffee Afternoon on Wednesday 23rd November 2022. 

 

Signed: __________________________ Date: ____________ 

SEND Parents’ Support Group 

Coffee Afternoon 

 


